
 

 

February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Changes to COVID guidelines  
 
Given the changes in government guidelines regarding COVID rules today, please find below the 
protocols we will be following at the school. 
 
The department of education advices that although the legal requirement to self isolate is no longer in 
place, adults and children are continued to be advised to stay at home and avoid contact with other 
people for 5 full days and then continue to follow the guidance until they have received 2 negative 
test results on consecutive days.  
 
Hence, we continue to operate as before and we would like to thank you in advance for supporting 
the school and keeping the school community safe.  
 
Home testing is no longer an expectation and testing kits will only be provided for students to take 
home in the event of a surge in cases.  
 
We hope you stay healthy and well and please continue to notify us if your child tests positive. 
 
Kind regards  

 
Kateryna Law 
Headteacher 

 


